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Comments: GMUG Forest Plan Revision Scoping Comments

Thank you for taking the time to consider the attached 141 scoping comment letters submitted by individual
members from Outdoor Alliance's (OA) network of supporters. Outdoor Alliance sought to provide a conduit for
our members to provide helpful comments to the Plan Revision Team.

These comments are not from OA or endorsed by OA and are presented verbatim as provided by the member.
We appreciate the opportunity to deliver these comments on behalf of our supporters and we look forward to
continuing to work with you on the GMUG plan revision.

Thanks,

Jason Bertolacci



